
With the current situation a number of children are accessing the internet for their learning more than they ever 

have. The internet is a great resource but children need to remain safe when online.  

Here are some online safety tips: 

Some really good websites for further advice and how to set controls on various devices are: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk  

https://www.internetmatters.org/  

If you have any concerns over what you child has seen on the internet then 

report it using https://www.internetmatters.org/ and clicking the red ‘REPORT IT’ 

button. 

There is also lots of information and useful links on our website on the ESafety Page: 

www.manorfield.surrey.sch.uk/e-safety/  

 If you have any questions or concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact school via Studybugs or email  

info@manorfield.surrey.sch.uk  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.manorfield.surrey.sch.uk/e-safety/

